Important Notice
To All Valued Users

Please note that a new feafure "REFILL ACCOUNT BY MauCAS" has been added in
the e-Judiciary system at the Commercial Division whereby as from
Monday 23 October 2023 Online Registered Users will be able to replenish/ top-up
their eJudiciary account using MauCAS (QR Code and Account Transfer).

Registered Users will have to follow the instructions in the user manual to use the new

feature.

Should there be any issue or query, please do not hesitate to contact the
Service Bureau / Finance Section (260 4100) or send your queries by email to

fin_judiciary@govmu.org/webmaster-jud@govmu.org.
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